## HOFSTRA UNIVERSITY

HEMPSTEAD · NEW YORK 11550

Office of the President

September 10, 1976

Dr. Norman Lamm, President Yeshiva University 500 West 185th Street New York, New York 10033

Dear Dr. Lamm:

I was pleased to learn of your appointment as President. Having recently assumed a similar role at Hofstra, I appreciate the challenge and exciting opportunities that you face. All of us at independent institutions in New York State have a common cause that we share on behalf of our students.

Yeshiva has established a fine reputation among the independent colleges in New York State. I am confident that under your leadership Yeshiva will continue to build on its reputation and help to justify the existence of a strong independent sector in higher education.

Sincerely,

James M. Shuart

JMS:dw